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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Onoville Marina Park Boat Launch Ramp Re-design- Q & A   

DATE:  February 28, 2025 

FROM:  Cattaraugus County Department of Economic Development, Planning and Tourism 
for Onoville Marina Park  

 

Q & A  

 

1. Is there an intended design and/or construction budget?  
The current budget for design and construction is $500,000 

 
2. Is there a delineation to where redevelopment design and can/should extend? 

The option to extend would be looked at by the design team. The design will need to 
ensure that the utilities in the area are not displaced and the current boat dock traffic is 
not impeded by that design.  

 
3. Is there an estimated design schedule? 

Design needs to be completed no later than June 30th, 2025 to ensure ample time for 
construction to b e completed by December 31, 2025 
 

4. Are final deliverables expected to be signed and sealed 100% design drawings?  
Yes they need to be 100% completed. 
 

5. If yes, will there be requirements for intermediate submission to the client for review 
and comment. 
Absolutely, yes. EDPT Staff will work Directly with the firm to give comments and review 
during the design process.  We will also require the firm to work directly with the Marina 
Staff to ensure any of their questions/ concerns are included in the designs as well.  
 


